
RE:  Weather Modification  

I am in favor of ending all weather modification/geo-engineering in North Dakota.  The 
chemicals that are being used have not been studied for the long-term effects on our land, 
on our water, on animals or on ourselves.  We do know that there are considerably more 
allergies and asthma/breathing related illnesses than there used to be, and overall, more 
illnesses in general.   

It is reasonable to consider that the chemicals being sprayed into our skies play a part in 
the health, or lack thereof, of our citizens.  It is also reasonable to expect that these 
chemicals are getting into our food, our water and our land.   

Please end all weather modification/geo-engineering in North Dakota. 

Most sincerely,   

Mary Dennis, 

6989 84th Ave NW 

Stanley, ND 58784 


